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MEMORANDUM FOR JEFFREY D. FEIT 
OFFICE OF QUALITY ASSURANCE 
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY 
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FROM: PATRICIA R. WORTHINGTON, PHD() G'---' 
DIRECTOR \_ · 
OFFICE OF HEALTH AND SAFETY 
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENT, HEAL TH, SAFETY 
AND SECURITY 

SUBJECT: Approval of Department of Energy Technical Standard, 1232-2019, 
Department ofEnergy Volunta,y Protection Program, Volumes 1-4: 
Project Number: P2017-0 l 

The referenced Department of Energy (DOE) Standard (STD) 1232-2019, Department of 
Energy Voluntary Protection Program, Volumes 1-4, is approved for posting on the DOE 
Technical Standards Web page. 

This standard was reviewed by the DOE Program Offices, Support Offices, and Field 
Offices, as well as the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board through a formal 
coordination process, and all essential comments have been appropriately resolved. 
Additionally, the Office of Work Safety and Health Assistance, who is the Office of Primary 
Interest for the Technical Standard, has reviewed and approved the document. 

The point of contact for this document is Bradley K.. Davy, Director, Office of Worker 
Safety and Health Assistance. Mr. Davy can be reached at (301) 903-2473 or via e-mail at 
Brad.davy@hg.doe.gov 

The official copy of DOE-STD 1232-2019 is being provided concurrently with this 
memorandum and is electronically attached to the AUCT ticket: AUl l-16-Nl-0036 
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